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Hi,  

 

I support this measure. As a Portland resident who commutes to Beaverton, the 

traffic on I-5, 405, US-26 and US-217 is unbearable. I have a car and a motorcycle, 

and if this measure were to pass, I would be able to contribute to the traffic problem 

by being one less car on the road.  

 

Thank you, 

Paul  


